
What is the Meeting About? 

WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK! 
Join the Detroit Water & Sewerage 
Department (DWSD) to tell us what 

you want to see in your neighborhood 
to help reduce flooding

The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) is conducting a study to develop 
a strategy to reduce basement backups and street flooding while creating community 
amenities on the east side. 

Last spring, DWSD hosted community meetings to share ideas and gather feedback. 

Thurs., Oct. 16, 2025 at 6 p.m. 
Eastside Community Network (ECN) 
4401 Conner St. 

WANT MORE INFORMATION? 
Contact Anna Timmis at anna.timmis@detroitmi.gov or at (313) 729-3230

To receive project updates by email, send a message to  
dwsd-publicaffairs@detroitmi.gov with your name and address.

Neighborhoods within the study area

Mon., Oct. 20, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.
Terri’s Cakes
16311 E. Warren

Light refreshments will be provided

Join us at the upcoming community 
meetings to review ideas and share 
your thoughts on various stormwater 
management options. Your feedback is 
important! 

Two meeting options are available. Both 
meetings will feature the same presentation 
and engagement activities.

Meeting Options


